
office@tibberton.worcs.sch.uk School Shutdown # 3 

Whilst the pressures of the lockdown are set to continue we hope that you all 
are all staying very safe. You have lifted all our spirits with all the wonderful 
photos of everything you have been doing over the Easter period. We are sure 
that the wonderful photos will make you all smile as well. Look out for emails 
from your teachers this week, as well as new home learning activities, linked 
to new topic overviews and knowledge organisers.  As the lockdown remains in 
place please remember that office@tibberton.worcs.sch.uk is the main point 
of contact for both schools.  We are thinking of all of you and missing every-
one, stay safe from the Hindlip and Tibberton Team. 



Meet the Governors—Margaret Rowley 
"I was delighted to have been appointed 
as local authority governor last year.  I am 
a Wychavon District and Tibberton Parish 
Councillor.  I moved to Tibberton with my 
husband and our 3 children 30 years 
ago.  Our younger daughter attended Tib-
berton School, and I was a parent gover-
nor of Westacre.  I am now proud Nannie 
to 6 granddaughters.  Before retiring a 
few years ago  I managed library and in-
formation services for NHS staff in 
Worcestershire. I am looking forward to 
taking an active part in supporting both 
Tibberton and Hindlip schools." 



A Prayer to Share from the Diocesan 
Education Team 

Thank you for all the brilliant photos! I hope we did-
n’t miss anyone, we tried our best to get you all in. 
If you have not sent us a picture yet please do by 
Friday for next weeks newsletter! We are looking 
forward to seeing all your home learning next time. 






